
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 4th – September 10th        

Monday, 4th             - Labour Day – No School  
 
 

Tuesday, 5th          - Grade 9 and Newcomer Orientation Day 
 
 

Wednesday, 6th              
   

 

- All Students Return 
- Free BBQ Lunch for all Students 

 

Thursday, 7th            
  
 

- Regular Class Schedule Begins   

Friday, 8th        -  
 
 

Saturday 9th      
 & Sunday 10th       

- Week 1 in the Books! 

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Thank you to our custodial and facilities staff, as well as the local contractors, who worked to prepare and 

update areas of the building over the summer. Place looks great and the students will appreciate it.  

Hello Vikings! Welcome back to another year at Harbour View High School. The staff have been hard at 

work preparing and are excited to have everyone back in the building this week.  

Tuesday will be a day for just our new grade 9 students and international newcomers. Wednesday will see 

all the students return to the building and the official kickoff to the new year at HV. Please note that 

cafeteria service is not yet up and running so students will need to prepare lunches this week. We will be 

holding a free, school-wide barbeque on Wednesday at Lunch.  

Please be sure to find the School Cash Online link on our website to make student fee payments.  

If you have questions about your student’s bus stops and times for back to school, or just want to review 

bus info, please sign up for BusPlanner at: asdsbp.nbed.nb.ca 



• Shoutout to those on our staff who took time our of their summer to take care of our large school gardens. 

Greatly appreciated! 

• Congratulations to Audrey Cho who was chosen as New Brunswick’s top speaker at the Canadian National 

Debate Seminar over the summer.  

• Shoutout to Joanna Jackson, Olivia Jordan, and Claire Malco who have had their book “Keeping it Cool” picked 

up by a publishing company. This started as a Personal Interest Project under the supervision of Ms. Durant 

and will now be in a bookstore near you at some point in early 2024. Well done!! 

 

On the horizon…  

• David Scott – School wide guest speaker - September 11th   

• Cafeteria Service Resumes – September 11th  

• PL Day  – September 22nd – No School   

• Truth and Reconciliation Day – October 2nd – No School 

• School Photos – October 5th & 6th  

• School Musical – HONK – October 5th, 6th, & 7th   

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

